
 

 

St. Paulõs is a congregation of the Niagara Frontier Conference of the Upstate New York Synod 

Of the Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA)  

THE  CALLER  

        

          November 2018 

St. Paulõs Missionaries, 

Grace and peace in an awesome season of the church year and regu-

lar calendar, filled with lots of ways to realize our blessings! I want to 

highlight two of those ways: 

Giving Thanks Dinner - On the Wednesday November 21st at 6pm, 

we are going to gather as a church community and food pantry com-

munity to enjoy a meal and community time together.  We are invit-

ing all our families that utilize the food pantry and all of our St. 

Paulõsers that are looking for a community to gather with to celebrate 

Thanksgiving.  Itõs going to be a great meal (turkey, stuffing and all the 

traditional fixings) and great fellowship, meeting some old friends 

from church and blessing some new friends from the Tigerõs 

Den.  We will need your help with food for the meal.  My family will 

manage the cooking of turkey, potatoes, gravy and stuffing but weõll 

need some help with the other sides and desserts.  There will be a 

sign up in the Main Entrance hallway over the next couple 

weeks.  We need to know who is coming and who can help by Sun-

day November 11th.  Iõm really excited about this time to be together!                                                          

St. Paulõs/Crossroads Partnership Education Event - St. Paulõs is in a 

unique place in its history to do some creative ministry.  One of these 

things is the partnership with Crossroads just up the street.  On De-

cember 2nd, we will be voting on a motion to make this partnership 

official for a period of years in order to help us expand our mission 

reach, launch a Family Support Center for Amherst Schools, increase 

the number of people on staff serving both churches and being much 

better stewards of our financial and other resources.  You will receive 

the whole plan via email or regular mail on or before November 

16th.  We will review that information and plan at an Educational 

Event November 18th at 11:10am after worship.  There will be plenty 

of time for questions and answers.  So enjoy the season of thanks, 

worship, family, warm fires and disappointing, suffocating and life-

sucking Bills losses.   

Blessings,                                                                                                  

ps 

Worship Times 

Sundayñ10am at St. Paulõs 

Saturdayñ5pmñCrossroads Lutheran.  

If you canõt make it Sunday, join us at 

Crossroads for Saturday services. 

 

 

November Happenings 

Go ahead and peak inside to see all of 

the fun stuff going on this month.               

Calendar of events on page 3. 

 



SEEKING  CONNECTIONS  
 

 

COMMUNITY CAROLING NIGHT  

Sat. Dec 8th 6pm-10pm  

Come join us for the Community Caroling night with St. Paulõs and Crossroads Lutheran Churches.   This will 

be a fantastic Family night with fun, fellowship and food!  There will be Food Trucks present and Hot Choco-

late.  There will children activities such as face painting and fun for the entire family. The night will be a great 

weekend family night and help get you in the Christmas Spirit! 

 

 

LAKE CHAUTAUQUA LUTHERAN CENTER  

Not too early to "Save the Date"  

( in other words... mark your calendar!!)  

for the LCLC St Paul's Adult Retreat on January 18, 2019 - January 20, 2019.   

Watch for sign up sheets in the back hallway.   

Ribbit, ribbit ( hint for those who have been there before on this year's theme!!)...  

we do have soooooo much fun!!!   

Watch for more info soon!!! Questions.... contact Barb Walter at 716-574-8527.  



DEMONSTRATING  GODS  L OVE  
 

òGIVING THANKS DINNERó 

November 21st 6pm 

St. Paulõs will be hosting our first òGiving Thanksó Dinner. We are inviting members of the St. Paulõs 

community and also the Food Pantry community to come enjoy a night of good food, fellowship and love. We 

will need your help with food for the meal.  We do need some help with sides and desserts.  There will be a 

sign up in the Main Entrance hallway over the next couple weeks.   Please let us know as soon as possible if you 

would like to participate.  We need to know who is coming and who can help by Sunday November 11th! 
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SUN MON  TUE WED THU  FRI SAT 

    1 

3p-7p TD 

5:30 NAMI 

F2F 

2 3 

9a MC 

5p SSC 

6p YG at Cross-

4 

10a All Saints Day! 

And HC 

5 

10a BS 

11a Pub w/

Purpose 

6 

Polling Day 

5:30a-10p 

7 

10a Comforters 

8p AA 

8 

6p Alanon 

7p NAMI 

9 

5:30p NAMI 

F2F 

5:30 NAMI 

10 

9a-1p TDFP 

5p SSC 

11 

10a Commitment  

Sunday & HC 

12 

Veterans Day 

10a BS 

5:30p NAMI 

F2F 

13 

5p Yogavation 

7p ECO 

7p CC 

7p GS Leader-

ship 

14 

9a Church Lead-

er Workshop 

8p AA 

15 

3p TDFP 

5:30p NAMI 

F2F 

6p Alanon 

16 

Set upñ                         

Holiday Bazaar 

7p-1a Organic 

Youth Bowling   

17 

8a Holiday Ba-

zaar 

9a MC 

3p GS 

18 

10a HC/SS 

19 

10a BS 

4pm GS Lead-

ership 

5:30p NAMI 

F2F 

20 

5p Yogavation 

21 

6p Giving 

Thanks Dinner 

in Parish Hall 

22 

HAPPY                 

THANKSGIV-

ING!! 

 

23 24 

9a-1p TDFP 

5p SSC 

25 

10a HC/SS 

26 

10a BS 

5:30p NAMI 

F2F 

27 

5p Yogavation 

28 

8p AA 

29 

3p-7p TDFP 

5:30p NAMI 

F2F 

6p Alanon 

7:30p CR 

30  



 

 

Will be cancelled this month  because St. Paulõs will be 

hosting a Thanksgiving òGiving Thanks Dinneró on 

Wednesday November 21st. 

God on Tap will be back for December, though! 

Join us for eating, drinking, and good company while we 

discuss what is going on in our world right 

now and how God fits into it! 

SEEKING  CONNECTIONS  

 

 

 

Choir Rehearsals are starting back up  

 again too!    

If you love to sing and want to share your beautiful voice 

on Sundays during serviceé  

Please join us Thursday evening at  

7:30pm in the Choir Room led by the one and only Mr. 

Paul Storfer!   

We would love to see you there!  

 

 

 

 

COMFORTERS !! 

The Comforters Group meets the first Wednesday of each month and they would love to add some more knit-

ters!  You donõt have to come to each meeting too.   Call the office at 835-0407 for more details. 

AlsoñAsk about our Prayer Shawls! 

People in the congregation, friends, co-workers, familyé people who are sick, home-bound, grieving,                         

going through difficult times é anyone who needs to know they are wrapped in prayer! 

If you know someone who needs a prayer shawl, we have them!                                                                  

Speak with Marilyn Emerson or Jean Brundage and theyõll help you choose one for the need!                  It 

doesnõt need to be for a member of St. Paulõs! 

 

Youth Group! 

Here is the rest of the dates for 2018! 

 Come join us  

Saturday, November 3rd 

and 

Saturday, December 1st  

 

 

The Tuesday Bible Study Group is going through 

some changes.  We will be meeting together with 

the Bible Study Group from Crossroads Lutheran 

Church.   

The meetings will be now be on                                         

Mondays at 10:00 a.m. at Crossroads.   

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwjou8-hlNrdAhWoVN8KHTsXDjkQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.123rf.com%2Fphoto_15796009_maple-tree-autumn-leaves-background-vector-for-poster.html&psig=AOvVaw2WP8H


Sunday School Update! 

Happy Fall ð                                                                                                                    

I am Giving thanks for the children and truly enjoy each week with them! 

Looking back to our month of October the children played some interactive games.                                             

Both the younger and older ones worked together. The kids formed teams.                                                      

Each team would take turns running to get balloons, pop them and find a word inside.                                         

Once all the balloons were popped and the words were collected each team had to work together to figure out 

the message. That message was òLet the children come to meó.                                                                 

That led the children into the story of when Jesus spoke these words.                                                        

After the story the children then played a game (similar to pin the tail on the donkey)                                      

except instead it was put a picture of a child all around a picture of Jesus. 

The children also learned about the 10 Commandments.                                                                         

The main focus was to put God first. I had a mason jar full of rice to represent òthings in our livesó ð                          

Things like toys and games, electronic devices, and other material things.                                                   

We then added 3 sea shells to represent Jesus. The shells didnõt fit in the jar and we couldnõt fit the lid on.                 

But when we took everything out of the jar and put the shells in first ð                                                        

reminding us to put God in our life first and then we added the rice (the other things in our life)                             

this time everything fit in the jar and we could close it.                                                                   

The lesson was to teach that when we put God first we then find room for the other things. 

We continued our learning talking about things we wish for.                                                                  

I showed the children a wishbone, dandelion seeds that kids like to blow in the air and                                      

we talked about wishing on a star. I explained that 2 of Jesusõs disciples wished for Jesus                                     

to have a place of honor for them in heaven, one at the right and one at the left.                                           

Jesus explained that whoever wants to be great must be a servant of all.                                                     

He said, òFor even I, the Son of God, came not to be served but to serve others.ó                                            

So when we wish we should wish to be more like Jesus. Serving and helping all. 

We wrapped up October with Jesus healing the blind man.                                                                      

Remembering to not be blind to others needs. 

                                    In Peace & Love ~ June 

ENRICHING FAITH  



ENRICHING  FAITH  
 

LASERTRON LOCK-INñST. PAULõS YOUTH GROUP! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Future meeting dates for the Youth Group will be: 

Nov 3rd, Dec 1st, Jan 12th, Feb 2nd, Mar 2nd  



 

YOUTH GROUP  


